
 
 

 12th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of children in Red and Blue Class, 
 
As the end of the school year draws near, it is an opportunity for us to really celebrate together the 
achievements of our children at school.    
 
We would like to celebrate the completion of your child’s first year at school with our ‘My First Year 
Assembly’. The children will all be presented with a certificate and small prize to mark this special 
milestone in their school journey.   
 
We hope you are able to join and celebrate with us.   
 
The assembly will start at 2.30pm on Wednesday 16th July.  Please enter the assembly via the gate 
next to the hall.   
 
You are welcome to take your own photographs of your child for personal use, however we must insist 
that you are sensitive and that photographs should only be taken of your own children, unless you have 
permission from another child’s parent to do so. 
 
Please do not take videos or photographs of any child you do not have consent for. Please refrain from 
sharing any videos or photographs on social media that you have not been given consent to share.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs S Hall ​
​
Mrs S Hall  
Headteacher  
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